
 

 

 
Date: 17-04-2015 

 

NOTICE 

 

This is for the information of all the students and faculty members of GU 

IDOL that the IDOL Library will remain closed during weekly holidays 

i.e. 1st Saturday, 3rd Saturday and Sundays as per the decision taken by 

the authority due to the low attendance. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Librarian 
GU, IDOL 

 


